
To the residents of the Town of Dresden: 

Due to the state of emergency placed by Governor 

Cuomo for the State of New York it has been 

determined by myself that during this time of Social 

Distancing and Voluntary Quarantine I will not be 

accepting In-Person Payments for the remainder of the 

2020 Tax Collection process. You may put your 

payment in the locked mailbox outside the door and if 

you would like a receipt be sure and mark the box at 

the bottom of the tax bill and I will issue a receipt upon 

processing the payment. I apologize for any 

inconvenience this has caused. If you are paying with 

cash please make sure the payment includes the exact 

amount due. You may also mail the payment to my 

address with a valid postmark of March 31, 2020.  

Thank you for your understanding in this notice. If you 

any questions you may contact me at (518)499-1813. 

Sincerely, 

Marcinda Wilbur 

Dresden Town Clerk/Tax Collector 


